
 

The Williamstown CYMS Football Club is seeking an Under 19’s Coach for season 2021. 

 

About the club: 

The Williamstown CYMS Football Club is associated with the Victorian Amateur Football Association 
(VAFA). 

We have been fielding 2 x U19s teams for the last 10 years with the VAFA competition, and are now 
expanding our Unders program to include a 3rd U19s team in Season 2021. Our Unders program has 
seen a steady increase in participants and is a great football environment for players of all talents. 

 

About the role: 

We are looking for someone to join our collaborative coaching team as Coach of the 3rd U19s team. 

The successful applicant will be well supported by the entire U19s coaching team as we work 
together as a group to ensure our football program is resourced accordingly. 

We are looking for someone who has the following attributes: 

• Passionate about developing young men to adhere to club standards and expectations 
• A growth and learning mindset 
• Effective verbal communication 
• Strong organizational skills 
• Current AFL level 1 Coaching Accreditation (or willingness to attain it)  
• Current Working with Children Card (or willingness to attain it)  

The commitment required is for training twice a week with matches played on Saturday.  

This a wonderful opportunity to continue or enter the coaching field and build experience as a football 
coach. We believe that, like our players, our coaching team should be constantly developed to 
improve their skillset. We are passionate about investing in our coaches.  

To apply or if you would like further information, please contact the Football Operations Manager Rod 
Ford on 0412 254 112 or email rodford3016@gmail.com 

If you are unable to meet this commitment, but are still interested in a role within our Unders program, 
we have a number of other opportunities available with a reduced commitment. We would welcome 
the opportunity to discuss this further. 


